
 

 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  Chris Pigg, Records Department Manager 
From:   Jeff Stahla, Public Information Officer 
Date:   Thursday, April 23, 2020 
Subject:   Colorado Open Records Act request 
 
Ms. Pigg, 
 
Please find attached images that convey the content of a text message exchange between me and Larimer 
County Commissioner Tom Donnelly, as pursuant to a Colorado Open Records Act request.  
This pair of screen shots is the only such message that falls within the scope of the request. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Jeff Stahla 
 

       
 
Note: This exchange occurred during a break in a meeting at the Larimer County Courthouse on Aug. 14, 2019. 
The described “breach of protocol” refers to my attempt earlier at the meeting to answer a question without 
having been recognized by the chair. -- js 
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